
   
 

 Creative learners, thinkers and communicators 
who can effectively make a difference 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for taking up the opportunity to apply for the position of U5 Principal at Avondale Primary 
School. We are seeking an inspiring leader to assist the Board to consolidate and build upon the 
excellent work of the current Leadership team.   

We are very proud of our children and the culture of our school, with strong values and the ongoing 
development of a positive sense of self underpinning our learning. The Board of Trustees is a dedicated 
group of individuals who collectively possess a range of skills and experience, and are committed and 
excited to be able to support our new Principal in further advancing our learners and the school. 
Together we form a strong team able to ask questions of each other to better our performance, with 
a commitment and integrity to speak as one.  

As a board we have a strong relationship with our Principal built on trust, honesty, and reciprocity. 
We look forward to establishing this relationship with the new Principal. The successful applicant will 
be expected to bring a fresh set of eyes and ideas to our school to critically review the current 
direction, gain an understanding of our school and student culture, and maximise educational success 
for all.  

We thank you in advance for the time and effort spent submitting your application and look forward 
to finding out more about you. This is a critical appointment for our school; therefore all applications 
will be read by the full board. You will be notified on your progress as soon as possible during the 
process.  

Yours faithfully, 
 
Anthony Gibbs  
 
for 
 
Avondale Primary School Board of Trustees 
 
  
 
 

 


